

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral **CH48 2HE**

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

16th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.



Pyjama Power Tuesday 5th February 2019



For the past two years, we, as a school and led by the School Council, have sponsored Susali, a young girl who lives in a remote village in Nepal. Our money enables Susali to go to school by providing essentials such as uniform, books and pencils. We have always managed to contribute extra money which the charity - So The Child May Learn - uses in a variety of ways. Recently, the charity built a new school in Susali's area and money is always needed for training, paying teachers and providing furnishings.

On Tuesday 5th February, we would like to encourage your child to come to school in his or her pyjamas or a onesie, bringing their slippers for indoor use. It would be a good idea for children to wear something warm underneath their pyjamas or onesie. The children will be allowed to wear their own coat that day and will need to wear their school shoes when outside. We would ask for a donation of £3.00.

It was heartening to see the children's empathy during our assembly on Monday about Susali, her school and village. They seemed to appreciate both the positive aspects and the challenges of life in Nepal. We hope that raising money for So The Child May Learn, whilst having the fun of wearing pyiamas in school, will be a memorable and worthwhile event for the children.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

and The School Council









